
 
 

8.30am – 1.30pm 

Tuesday 2nd February 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 
 

Welcome back or to Term 1, 2021 at Blackheath Public School. 

The Canteen Crew hope that you are all well and everyone had a great break! 
 
The canteen is open for business and we are operating as follows  
 

 Please complete forms for recess, lunch and/or snack orders at home. 
 

 Order forms and correct money to be placed in an envelope or zip lock bag. 
 

 Only students may drop off orders into the container on the canteen bench by 9.00am. 
 

 All orders will be taken to the classrooms except hot chocolates, frappes and smoothies. 
Students will need to pick these up from the canteen. 
 

 There will be recess and lunch over the counter sales only. (no morning service, buying items) 
 

 All order forms are available from the School lobby, the canteen bench, Skoolbag, Class Dojo 
and the school website. 
 

 Breakfast club will be open from Monday 8th February 2021, from 8.30am.  We will kindly 
accept any donations of nut-free and 3.5 – 5 star rated cereal. 
 

 We are so excited, we are allowed to have volunteers in the canteen now, however we 
need to organise a roster.  Unlike we have in the past, we need to allocated days and times.      
If you would like to assist us please let us know by emailing wholesomekidscafe@gmail.com.   
We can’t wait to see you! 

 8.30am – 9.00am  Breakfast and morning service 
 9.30am – 10.30am  Recess and lunch order preparation, etc 
 10.30am – 11.30am  Recess and lunch order preparation, recess service etc 
 12.15pm – 1.15pm  Lunch order preparation and service 
 1.15pm – 2.15pm  Baking and clean up 

 
In the instance that we might bake special treats we will inform you through our Instagram, P&C 
Facebook, Class Dojo and Skoolbag.  We are also really happy to hear from you for any healthy treat 
ideas that you might have, so please email us. 
 
Please be patient with us as there may be changes along the way to suit the needs at that time of 
Covid restrictions and the Education Department.  Thanks in advance for your understanding. 
 
 
The Canteen Crew 
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